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This Week 
This week we started learning about farms and the color red! We learned about red fruits 
and vegetables that grow on a farm. We used apples to stamp and paint. We also had apple 

tastings on Wednesday and Thursday. We tried a red apple, green apple and golden apple. We 
dipped them in sun butter with sprinkles! It was yummy!  

We also learned about corn! We had a chance to peel open an ear of corn and touch the 
inside. We made corn shakers and used them while singing a new favorite song, I Know a 

Chicken. 

Miss Fran, our social skills teacher, came to read us a farm book, Big Red Barn, on 
Wednesday. She also brought us some homemade red playdoh to share! Miss Carly from the 
library joined us on Friday to read some Halloween stories and make a Halloween bracelet! 

 

Looking Ahead 

Fire Truck Demonstration Day 
October 9th at 10am (If Wednesday is not your child’s normally 

scheduled day, they are still welcome to join us for the 
presentation!) The presentation will take place in the parking 

lot. 
 

No School 
Monday, October 14th  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 News From The Twos! 

Reminders: 

*Show and share has begun! 
We have written your child’s 
share day inside their 
folder. Please send in 
something small that will fit 
in their backpack. 

*Scholatic catalogs went out 
in folders this week. All 
ordering must be done 
online. Orders are due by 
Friday, October 25th. 

*Family pumpkin projects 
are due back to school by 
Monday, October 21st. We 
will be hanging them up in 
the classroom for all the 
kiddos to see! 

 

 

 


